
March 13, 2020 

NOTICE HABC CLOSING TO THE PUBLIC DUE TO THE CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) PANDEMIC 

EFFECTIVE MONDAY, MARCH 16,2020 THROUGH FRIDAY, MARCH 27, 2020 

To:    HABC Housing Choice Voucher Program (Section 8) Applicants / Participants 

The Housing Authority of Baltimore City (HABC) is providing notice that the Housing Choice Voucher 
Program (“HCVP” or “Section 8”) Office located at 1225 West Pratt Street, Baltimore, MD 21223 will 
be closed to the public starting Monday, March 16, 2020 through Friday, March 27, 2020.    

There will be no appointments or walk-ins while the office is closed to the public.  All appointments 
that were scheduled for any day during this timeframe will be cancelled and rescheduled at a later 
date.  Applicants and Participants will receive notification of the rescheduled appointments via email 
and mail. 

The Customer Service phone number will remain active (443) 984-2222, as well as the email address 
HCVP.Info@habc.org for information on the HCV Program.  Emails will be answered in the order they 
are received; responses will be limited. 

Once the Office reopens, HABC HCVP will reschedule all appointments.  Please keep checking our 
website, www.HABC.org, for updates. 

Sincerely, 

Janet Abrahams 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
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